Safeguarding Notice

The Church Hall (Village Hall) is cared for and managed on behalf of St Michaels Church and The Well Ingoldisthorpe by the Church Hall Committee a subcommittee of the Parochial Church Council (PCC) who have adopted the Church of England’s policies and best practices on safeguarding and are committed to safeguarding Children, Young People, Victims/Perpetrators of Domestic Abuse and Vulnerable Adults. The Diocese of Norwich Safeguarding Advisor’s contact details and details of how anyone can report a concern can be found here. https://www.dioceseofnorwich.org/home/safeguarding/

Our Parish Safeguarding Officer is Maggie Anderson, email: grandmasrus66@gmail.com The Safeguarding “Safer Church” notice is displayed in the hall.
Safeguarding for non-church users: For bookings and events organised by private individuals or other organisations not connected to the PCC, safeguarding responsibilities rests with the organiser.

